
 

 
 
 

 
Announcement of Faculty of Science and Technology 

                  Subject:  A policy of not accepting all kinds of gifts from performing duties  
       (No Gift Policy) for the year 2025 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Faculty of Science and Technology Surat Thani Rajabhat University values and 
operates according to the government policy in preventing and suppressing corruption and 
misconduct to achieve the goals of driving the country's reform plan. This policy focuses on 
preventing corruption problems in Thailand and developing the Thai bureaucracy to be 
transparent and no conflict of interest in operation.  

 To strengthen the organizational culture and values of operating on the basis 
of responsibility with honesty and integrity, no conflict of interest from performing duties and 
create awareness of good work performance, SRU has established a policy of not accepting 
all kinds of gifts from performing duties (No Gift Policy) for the year 2025 as follows. 
  1 . Faculty of Science and Technology Surat Thani Rajabhat University 
administrators and staff refrain from receiving and giving all kinds of gifts and presents and 
any other benefits from performing duties that will result in corruption and misconduct both 
now and in the future. 
 2. Faculty of Science and Technology Surat Thani Rajabhat University 
administrators and staff must not seek to obtain gifts, presents or any unlawful benefits or 
interests during/before/after performing duties. 
 3 .  Faculty of Science and Technology Surat Thani Rajabhat University 
administrators and staff do not consent or connive with family members requesting or receiving 
all kinds of gifts, presents or any other benefits from those involved or interested in 
performing duties. 
 4. Expressions of congratulations, welcomes or condolences on various traditional 
occasions should be done by sending cards or books or using social media instead of giving things. 
 5. Faculty of Science and Technology Surat Thani Rajabhat University 
administrators and staff have a responsibility to thoroughly inform outsiders of this policy. 

 Therefore, this announcement has been made for everyone's knowledge and 
strict observance. 
 

  Announced on 18 November 2024  

 
 
                                                    (Associate Professor Dr.Thitipong Kruaehong) 
           Dean of The Faculty of Science and Technology 


